
 

 

 
 
 
 
31st October 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Burnley Cinema Visit  
 

We have received a limited amount of free tickets for the Autism-Friendly screening of ‘Wonder 
Park’, at Burnley cinema on the Thursday 7th November 2019. The film starts at 10am and is 
expected to finish at 11:35 am.  
 
The students will be transported on our school minibuses and the visit will have no impact on 
school lunch time, as students will return to school in time for their lunch.  
 
We would like to invite your son/daughter to watch the film and we are also fortunate enough to 
have received a small number of additional free adult tickets, so would therefore like to invite 
parents/carers to watch the film. Please note, parents/carers would be responsible for arranging 
their own transport to the Cinema.  
Please return the slip to school by Monday 4th November.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

N Woods 
 
Miss N Woods  
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Burnley Cinema Visit  
 
 
Student name: _______________________________________________________________             
 
I do/ do not give consent for my child to go Burnley Cinema On 7th November 2019. 
 
I will/will not require an adult ticket. 
 
I confirm the medical information school holds remains current. 
 
 
Signed:_______________________________________________ Date:_________________ 


